
LMS PTC meeting May 11, 2015 
 
Welcome -  
We want to thank all the parents who donated for the staff 
appreciation lunch organized by Stephanie Calhoun. We 
got a lot of thank you’s from the teachers that day and our 
school nurse sent a lovely note thanking the PTC. 
 
A thanks also goes out to 8th grade parents who donated 
water and snacks for the long bus ride to Gettysburg. The 
teachers, students and chaperones greatly appreciated the 
treats!  
 
Principals Report- 
Our Music teacher and PTC teacher representative Robbin 
Agard read the principal's report today. Gettysburg went 
very well and all the kids were well behaved and had a 
great time. The weather was good & the 8th graders learned 
a lot about the Gettysburg battle and the civil war.   
 
Suessical the Musical production is taking place this Friday 
and Saturday night (May 15 & 16) at 7pm. Tickets are on 
sale now at lunch $15 for 2 adults & $4 for students. At the 
door tickets will go up to $8 for adults & $5 for students. 
Come and see this fun show starring our talented 7th & 8th 
graders!  
 
SBEC testing is completed for the 8th graders and 7th 
graders will be done on Tuesday.  
 
Promotion ceremony for the 8th graders will take place on 
Thursday, June 18th at 5pm. immediately following the 



ceremony a student/teacher only dinner at 6pm and dance 
from 7-9pm will take place that evening. Look for more 
information about donations for the dinner coming from the 
PTC. Also, the PTC is looking for 7th grade parent 
volunteers to help set up and serve the dinner to the 
students and teachers. If you can help contact Hillary Geoly 
at hsgeoly@gmail.com  
 
The Brain Show is coming to Ledyard Middle School! The 
PTC is sponsoring this fun fast game show the first week in 
June during the school day.  Details are coming soon! 
 
Treasurer’s report 
Many thanks to Pricilla Bauman for taking on the roll of 
the LMS PTC treasurer for the past two years! Priscilla's 
son George is headed to the high school in the fall and we 
are grateful for the many volunteer hours she generously 
donated in helping the middle school! Now on to the report: 
March Madness made $584 
McDonalds fundraiser made $200 
School store: $522 
Ice cream: $ 59.10 
 
New Business  
We had a vote for Executive board members of the LMS 
PTC for the school year 2015-2016 ..Congratulations and 
thank you for your upcoming service. President: Hillary 
Geoly; Vice President: Nancy Juoni; treasurer: Dawn 
Sullivan and Secretary: Eileen Holdridge. Barbara Leandri 
is also signing on to coordinate the school store. Thank you 
all & we are looking forward to a great school year 2015-
2016!  
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Our awesome LMS social studies teacher Velease 
Ongsingco had the only request for funds from the teacher 
wish list & we voted to give her a label maker and 
cartridges that she requested. Funds left over from the 
spring teacher requests will be rolled over to fall 2015 and 
spring 2016. 
 
Fundraising 
LMS PTC will be running a snack table at the Suessical 
musical. Stop by for a treat before the show!! 
 
Dominos coupon cards are selling fast! If you still haven't 
gotten one contact Hillary Geoly at hsgeoly@gmail.com 
$10 for 16 buy one get one free pizza coupons for pick up 
at the Groton dominos.  
 
Save your boxtops for education until the fall! Nancy Juoni 
has agreed to head up this fundraiser for the next school 
year! More details to come for the fall 2015 deadline. 
 
We will be having a fundraiser at Fireside restaurant in 
Gales Ferry on Wednesday, May 20 from 4-9. You must 
mention the middle school & we will get 10% of the total 
sales that evening! We hope to see you there!! 
 
Janet Stehle is looking into having a fundraiser at Sweet 
Frogs Frozen Yogurt in Uncasville.  More details & a 
scheduled date to come!  
 
Butterbraids fundraiser is returning for March 2016..more 
details to come.. 
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PTC will be hosting another fun Applebee's pancake 
breakfast at the Groton Applebee’s on Saturday, November 
28th ...mark your calendars! 
 
The PTC would love to hear any fundraiser ideas for the 
coming year...let us know!  
 
Closing 
Thanks to everyone who volunteered, donated supplies, 
baked, carpooled kids to after school sports, dances, band, 
chorus and plays at LMS. You are all appreciated for your 
dedication to the students, teachers and staff at the middle 
school. Thank you all and we look forward to another great 
year at the middle school!  
 
Since this was our last meeting for the year and for those 
parents returning to LMS next year we have our upcoming 
PTC meeting schedule:  
 
2015-2016 LMS PTC Meetings in the Media Center: 
Monday, September 14th 7:00pm 
Monday, October 12th 7:00pm 
Monday, November 9th 7:00pm 
Monday, December 14th 7:00pm 
Monday, January 11th 7:00pm 
Monday, February 8th 7:00pm 
Monday, March 14th 7:00pm 
Monday, April 11th 7:00pm 
Monday, May 9th 7:00pm 
 
 
 


